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Since the hybridizers are sending their photos directly to Robert Pries for the wiki my job is very 

easy – nothing to do. 

 

Since I am digitizing slide collections I have been sending them to Terry Laurin who Robert 

recommended to work with them and place on the wiki.  To date over 8,000 photos have been sent. 

I am currently working on the John Weiler collection and as those categories are completed I send 

them to Terry.  I still have 4 other collections to scan after this. 

 

I continue to assist the AIS Editor with her photo needs and anyone else who may request a photo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


